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Edmond E. Masjedi is a businessman and traveler, and he has been to many countries all over the
world. Inquisitive by nature, Edmond E. Masjedi makes all efforts to learn about the cultures of the
countries he is visiting. Through his travels, he has learned about the nuances and interesting points
of different cultures, thoughts of people of a region, their preferences, their way of living and much
more. Edmond E. Masjedi believes that traveling can help a person in broadening his/her horizons
and develop a new way of thinking. He suggests that people who are into creative fields should
travel as much as possible to keep the ideas flowing and find new ideas.

Edmond Masjediâ€™s travels have taken to all corners of the world, from Asia to Latin America to far
reaches of Maldives, he has been to these beautiful destinations and much more. His experiences
from traveling have given him a unique outlook on life and how human beings deal with life. He
firmly believes that traveling is not about reaching a destination but about going on the journey. The
path is more important than the destination. How we learn and how we behave with the world on our
journeys is what gives each person an insight into his/her outlook on the world.

Edmond E. Masjedi also mentions his experiences in dealing with different situations while traveling.
He believes in taking everything in his stride and keeps moving forward towards his destination. He
has had some bitter as well as beautiful experiences, but all these happenings have helped him in
growing as a person and learning more about himself. Edmond Masjedi also credits his traveling to
his success in the various business ventures he has started over the years. He applies his travel
philosophy to his business ventures too, and this philosophy has only brought him success so far.
His basic goal with a business is to create a sustainable source of income from a product or
services that caters to the needs of the people and then move on to creating the next big thing.

Edmond Masjedi, Beverly Hills continues to travel to various new destinations and explore new
places and cultures.
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Izzy Mathew is a writer and a researcher who is very passionate about writing and research. She
has written many books and articles. She also does research work for various companies.
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